Mai Vang

From: llya Garelik <ilyagarelik@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 1:54 PM
To: *Cl-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: CVS on Snelling/University

[You don't often get email from ilyagarelik@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Hello,

I live in the Hamline Midway Neighborhood. | am writing to urge the city to demolish the vacant CVS Building on
Snelling and University. This intersection is the busiest intersection in Minnesota and deserves to have buildings on
it that Minnesotans and St. Paul residents can be proud of. If we are to build community and improve the lives of
our community members, we need to have buildings in the most visible parts of the city that inspire us and are
aesthetically pleasing.

The very fabric of our society and lives is directly connected to the development of our towns and roads, and
therefore, if we are to build a successful and sustainable society, we need to develop our buildings in a way that
serve us aesthetically and functionally.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Ilya Garelik



